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    FORTNIGHTLY UPDATE              Week 7 Term 3 

THURSDAY 29/08/2024 10am Parent volunteers to assemble flat pack furniture 

FRIDAY 30/08/2024 8am 
 

9am 

Father’s Day Breakfast (school hall) - Pre orders only 
 
Father’s Day Liturgy in Church - Hosted by Pre Primary  

SUNDAY 01/09/2024 10am Mass at St Augustine’s (Pinjarra) & Father’s Day 

MONDAY 02/09/2024 8:45am Faction Athletics Carnival (PP–Yr 6) at Sir Ross McLarty Oval 
 
CANTEEN CLOSED 

TUESDAY 03/09/2024  Year 6 Volunteers for the Pinjarra Community Kitchen 

FRIDAY 06/09/2024 8:45am Prayer Assembly in Hall - Year 1 

SUNDAY 08/09/2024 10am Mass at St Augustine’s (Pinjarra)  

MONDAY 09/09/2024 8:45am Birthday Announcements & Maths Wizard Awards 

TUESDAY 10/09/2024  Year 6 Volunteers for the Pinjarra Community Kitchen 

THURSDAY 12/09/2024  ‘Write a Book in a Day’ Competition-Selected students in Yr 5-6 

FRIDAY 13/09/2024 8:45am Merit & Worker of the Month Assembly 
 
Interschool Athletics Carnival - Selected students in Yr 3 - Yr 6 

SUNDAY 15/09/2024 10am Mass at St Augustine’s (Pinjarra)  

MONDAY 16/09/2024 8:45am Birthday Announcements & Radical Reader Awards (PP-Yr 2) 

TUESDAY 17/09/2024  Year 6 Volunteers for the Pinjarra Community Kitchen 

WEDNESDAY 18/09/2024 3:30pm-6pm School Open Night - Pre Kindy to Year 6 

THURSDAY 19/09/2024  CANTEEN OPEN 
 

Deaf Awareness Day - Wear dark blue 
 

FINAL DAY OF TERM THREE FOR STUDENTS 

FRIDAY 20/09/2024  PUPIL FREE DAY 

MONDAY 07/10/2024  PUPIL FREE DAY 

TUESDAY 08/10/2024  Students resume for Term 4 

 

SCHOOL OPEN NIGHT - Pre Kindy to Year 6 
 

Your are warmly invited tour school ‘Open Night’,  
Wednesday 18 September from 3:30pm to 6pm. 

 

Come along and visit your children’s classrooms and see what  
wonderful learning has been taking place through the term. 

 

Staff are happy to chat, however, please note, this is not the time for a  
parent/teacher interview. We look forward to seeing you. 


